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CHAIRMAN'S AIDE-MEMOIRE

were

Assurances were given by the leaders of the UK and Irish 
Government delegations that adequate transport and 
security arrangements would be made for all delegations.

The Chairman indicated that delegations would be given 
the opportunity to indicate in the final session of the 
current Plenary those matters within Item 6 of the Agenda 
which were of particular interest to them

of Strand 2, probably of some days' 
in the week beginning 21 September

With the acceptance of the formulation for the Strand 2 
meeting in Dublin, the future programme of work as drawn 
up by the Business Committee was agreed.

It was agreed that there would be a substantial session 
duration, in Dublin

The Chairman indicated that there would be no discussion 
in Plenary on the responses that delegations 
planning to deliver and/or circulate.

the Chairman would endeavour to ensure that there 
would be a substantive committee report ready by that 
time to warrant a plenary meeting.

this might provide some guidance to delegations in 
their preparation of papers during the recess.


